
From: owner-pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu On Behalf Of Ken Klemow 
Sent: Sunday, December 23, 2007 1:01 PM 
To: pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Subject: PABIODIV: ESA Mid-Atlantic Regional Meeting 
 
SAVE THE DATE! 
 
The Mid-Atlantic Chapter of the Ecological Society of America is pleased to announce its fifth 
regional conference, to be held all day Saturday April 19, 2008 at Wilkes University in Wilkes-
Barre, PA. The conference will include oral and poster sessions, Saturday lunch and dinner, and 
a field trip on Sunday. We invite graduate and undergraduate students, and academic, 
government, and industry investigators from the Mid-Atlantic region to share new research 
findings in all areas of ecology. 
 
Deadline for abstracts and early registration is February 29th, 2008. 
 
For additional information and registration materials, see our website, 
http://www.esa.org/midatlantic beginning 4 January 2008 
 
Conference theme: Ecology in a region of changing landscapes. 
 
Ken Klemow 
Chair, ESA Mid-Atlantic Chapter 
--  
Wilkes University 
Wilkes-Barre, PA 18766 
email: kklemow@wilkes.edu 
phone: 570-408-4758 
fax: 570-408-7862 
homepage: http://klemow.wilkes.edu http://www.myspace.com/drklemow 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues 
in the state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following 
guidelines posted at http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in 
messages are those of the authors and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message 
UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 
***** 
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